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Dear Sir,

| refer to your media release dated 24 February 2006, advising that the Australian
Electoral Commission is inviting submissions into the redistribution of federal electoral
boundaries in New South Wales.

Following due deliberation of this matter at its meeting on 14 March 2006, Gosford City
Council resolved to advise you that it considers that the federal electoral boundaries for
Robertson and Dobell should remain unchanged, as the current elector enrolments for
both electoral divisions are in accordance with the State quota.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide Council's suggestions regarding the proposed
redrawing of electoral boundaries.

Peter Wiison
General Manager
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